
04/11/2019 

MR Simon Winston 
10 Bennett ST 
CURL CURL NSW 2096 
tobywinston@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

We strongly object to the proposal for a weekly market at the Harbord Bowling Club.
Not only are markets prohibited under the land zoning/land use permissibility the following 
concerns is of significant issue. 
Bennett St and surrounding roads are already too congested for the increased vehicle and foot 
traffic this will generate. This is a quite residential area with many families with young children. 
There would be an increase in traffic danger, noise and general disturbance which in addition 
to the sporting activities on a Sunday would make the streets a traffic/pedestrian nightmare. 
Please adhere to the land zoning rules of the area and the rights of neighbors wanting to 
maintain an orderly place to live in rejecting this application. 

Sent: 4/11/2019 4:03:58 PM
Subject: Online Submission


